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Previous evacuation order rescinded.

After many discussions with fire personnel and taking into consideration the
current stage that the fire is in, it has been determined that the previous
evacuation order regarding the Lowline Fire in the Mill Creek drainage area, (CR
727) of Gunnison County Colorado will be rescinded as of noon on today’s date,
(08-04-23). This area WILL REMAIN in a pre-evacuation condition, likely for the
duration of this fire. County road 727 will remain closed to all people except
homeowners, people living there and people working in the area.

The closures at County Road 7 and at Kebler Pass, (CR 12) on County Road 730 will
remain in place for local traffic only. Please remember that there are still closures
to all people on the Forest and BLM lands in the area.

Respectfu(lj, M

Sheriff Adam W. Murdie

510 W. Bidwell Ave | Gunnison, CO 81230 * Ph: (970) 641-1113 | Fax: (970) 642-7649



